Professor Christopher K.Walker

Steward Observatory

933 N. Cherry Ave.

Tucson, AZ 85721

August 12, 2010

Subject: HORUS Student Collaboration Experiment for the OSIRIS-REx

Dear Dr. Walker,

This letter is to express TeraVision’s support for, and acknowledge our participation in the Student Collaboration Experiment you are proposing for OSIRIS-Rex mission. This project is a very good fit to our company’s core expertise and we’re looking forward to continue working with your group and University of Arizona undergraduate and graduate students in the future.

The technical requirements of this project are not unlike those of other efforts our company has led in the past. We believe the HORUS instrument could relatively easily be reconfigured for other applications ranging from climate science to national security, and are excited at that prospect.

TeraVision will bring a variety of technical expertise and resources to the project. In particular Mr. Abram Young and myself have agreed to provide RF/Microwave and Optical engineering support to the project.

We have successfully collaborated with your group and others at the University on a variety of projects. We look forward to working with you on the development, fabrication and testing of this exciting instrument. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require additional support materials 

Sincerely,
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Christian d’Aubigny, PhD.

VP Engineering

Phone (520) 465 1909

cdaubign@teravision-inc.com
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1815 W. Gardner Lane, Tucson AZ 85705

Phone 800 670 8357 Fax 866 720 4835
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